
Greetings to all.  The next meeting of the San Pasqual Lake Hodges Planning Group 
will be Thursday August 2, 2012, at 7:00 pm.  The meeting will be held in the board 
room of the administration building at the Safari Park.  All persons attending the meeting 
should use the service entrance located off of W Zoo Rd / Rockwood Rd and check in 
with the Security Office.  I am expecting that this will be a short meeting, with an 
opportunity for the board to review updates on primarily old business before too much 
time has passed.  The tentative agenda is as follows: 
 
Call to order and salute to the flag 
Introductions 
Public comment 
Review and approval of minutes  
Police report 
Old business 

Eye Gnat update by Marc Lindshield, letter to the City, and response received 
San Pasqual Academy review 
Brush control plan for Parks and Rec land in San Pasqual Valley update by John 

Kowalski (tentative) 
Bull thistle update by Ernie Klemm 
Valley road maintenance and improvements 

New business 
Tentative presentation by Matt Witman on the San Dieguito River Valley 

Conservancy plans for a Lake Hodges natural water treatment system 
(this is a carry over item) 

Reports from City Staff 
            John Ly representing Councilman Carl DeMaio 
            Dave Martens representing City Real Estate Assets Department             

Jeff Pasek representing the Public Utilities Department 
Brian Schoenfisch, City Planning Department  

Announcement of following meeting date and agenda 
Adjournment 
 

 


